
 
 

 

 

Greenlam/2024-25 
November 08, 2024 

  
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
 Department of Corporate Services, 
 Floor 25, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
 Mumbai - 400 001 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 
BSE Scrip Code: 538979 

The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 

  NSE Symbol: GREENLAM 
 
Sub: Credit Rating 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that ICRA Limited has withdrawn the following ratings. The rating assigned to Rs. 99.0 crore 
Non-Convertible Debentures (NCDs) has been withdrawn as the same have been repaid by the Company in full. 
Further, the rating for the proposed NCDs of Rs. 51.0 crore is withdrawn based on the request of the Company: 
 
 

Particulars Amount (in Crores) Rating 
Long-term – Non-convertible debentures Rs. 99.0 [ICRA]AA- (Negative); withdrawn 

Long-term – Proposed non-convertible 
debentures 

Rs. 51.0 [ICRA]AA- (Negative); withdrawn 

 
We request you to take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 

For GREENLAM INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PRAKASH KUMAR BISWAL  
COMPANY SECRETARY &  
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT –LEGAL
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